
 

SWIARC  Meeting June 

2021 June 24nd, 2021 

 

    Opened promptly at 7:01  This meeting was 

conducted on Zoom  and in person 

.  PPrreessiiddeenntt  DDeerreekk  WW00TTYYGG         
  GGrreegg      NN00GGRR  llaattee      DDoonn        WW00AAFF    **                                                                 
  CCrraaiigg    KKDD00YYTTII        PPaauull    WWBB00GGXXDD 
  NNoorrmm    WWAA00JJYYDD      BBiillll      KKDD00FFJJRR       
  RReeaa    NN00RREEAA   
RRiicckk    KKAA00RRLLRR    bbyy  pphhoonnee 
  SSuuzzaannnnee      KKEE00WWYYLL      **      ZZoooomm                       
  GGeeoorrggee  KKDD00NNMMEE  **    ZZoooomm 

This was lightly attended meeting  and the First  

in person meeting for some time. 

                   

1122  MMeemmbbeerrss  pprreesseenntt     

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were Read  and 

approved    by Paul GXD          Treasurer's report 

was an Beg Balance of around $7298.52 Craig 

said that we had deposits of . $???  mostly dues    

$250.00 HAS BEEN Allocated for Field Day 

Expenses.   A better report will be available as 

the bank statement has not yet arrived in the 

mail.   Will advise next month.  End Balance of  

$7,048.52 

   

.   Bill FJR motioned to accept treasurer report as 

is.  Paul GXD gave the 2nd    Derek TYG  also 

said he has renewed the Zoom account  Should 

see a $32.08 Discount applied  for long term 

patronage. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE A Number of 

members have mailed in  their dues 

payments.   
 

       
 

 

Repeater    Both Repeaters-- Paul GXD said 

everything seems to be working okay.  Rea 

announced that WOWT  Channel 6 is moving  a 

short distance  BUT the tower at 3501 Farnam 

will come down,   The 442.22 repeater will need 

need to be re-located.  Long discussion of 

various options.  .Rea has contacted Pott county 

officials on possible antenna sites in the area.  

   An estimated $1,000  may be needed for new 

coax, antenna, accessories..    A spring 2022 time 

frame is when the studio move will occur.  And  

the need to relocate. 

 

New Business 

  

Discussion of the following on Zoom   

     
 . 
      Announcement of upcoming Hamfests   .  

 
      Rick Rogers   KA0RLR  HAS secured a location 

for field day June 26 - 27th and believes George and 

Jodee’s place on the south east edge of 

Council$Bluffs will work well.  Need some 

commitments  on who will bring radios, generators, 

batteries, antennas, coax. Etc.  Food.   A long 

discussion was held.   His property (NME’s) has a 

covered Gazebo with lights.  21501 Cardinal Lane 
     Rick  called in by phone.    
\ 

Norm  JYD  brought up the need to start plans 

for our Spring 2021 Hamfest  in early March  

and the need 

to contact and secure the  McClellan City Hall as 

the location.   Derek  TYG will check on this... 

    

  
    All business concluded   We adjourned at 7:35 PM 

 
  Minutes by secretary Bill Snyder,  KD0FJR 
 


